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Dear Committee Members 

I hope this email finds you well. I am wiiting to express some concerns regarding the proposed 

changes to homeschooling legislation. As stakeholders in the homeschooling community, it's 

imperative that we engage in a thorough examination of the real issues prompting families to opt 

for homeschooling rather than simply enforcing 1igid cuniculum requirements. 

It has come to my attention that the proposed changes ptimarily focus on mandating adherence to 

a standardized cwTiculum without delving into the underlying reasons why many families choose 

homeschooling in the first place. This approach fails to address the core issues at hand and risks 

further alienating homeschooling fatnilies from the educational system. 

It's crncial to acknowledge that homeschooling is often chosen by families for a vatiety of 

reasons, including dissatisfaction with the traditional schooling system, concerns about safety 

and bullying, religious or philosophical beliefs, or a desire for more personalized and flexible 

learning expe1iences tailored to individual student needs. 

Rather than imposing stricter regulations, I urge the committee to p1io1itize understanding and 

addressing the root causes of homeschooling trends. This entails listening to and conside1ing the 

feedback from homeschooling parents, who are directly impacted by these legislative changes. 

Their insights and expetiences are invaluable in shaping effective policies that suppott the 

diverse needs of families while enswing the well-being and educational success of children. 

In conclusion, I respectfi.tlly urge the committee to reconsider the proposed changes to 

homeschooling legislation and to engage in a collaborative dialogue with homeschooling 

stakeholders to identify and address the real issues dtiving this educational choice. By doing so, 

we can work towards a more inclusive and responsive educational system that respects the 

choices and concerns of all families. 

As a teacher myself! see the damage schools can have on your people, I see it in my own 

childt·en. I had a daughter held back from learning because the teacher didn't like her and 

couldn't extend her more because she will leave other kids behind, yet in homeschooling she's 

flomishing doing a year level above what the cmTiculum says, why should she get disadvantaged 

and put into a box designed for all kids to fit into when we are all unique and all learn in 

different ways. 



Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
Sarah

 




